
This week at school we talked about the changing weather and new 
season that is upon us: Fall.  Each day during circle we talked about the 

things that we were seeing outside (more windy, cloudy days, colder 
temperatures, rainy days, etc).  We also talked about all of the colors 

we see in fall: lots of reds, yellows, greens, oranges, and browns.

Some of the stories we read this week included: Hedgehogs: Hide and 
Squeak, Fall is Time for School,  A Very Big Fall, Leaves, Red Leaf Yellow 

Leaf, It’s Fall, Fall Colors, and Bears Don’t Share.

During our fine motor craft time this week we went on a leaf hunt on 
the playground and afterwards, came back inside and created 

beautiful, realistic fall trees.  We also made fall hedgehogs by stamp 
painting with forks as well as a leaf portrait using all the colors of fall 

(red, yellow, green, and orange).

On Monday, Miss Katie came in to sing and dance with us.  The kiddos 
love when she brings Rocky and Jazz into our classroom to sing along!

In Social Skills this week, Miss Renee taught us a phrase to help state 
how we are feeling.  We practiced saying, “I feel (i.e. sad, happy, 

angry).  We went through different scenarios and talked about how 
each would make us feel and why. We also finished our book about 

emotions.  The kiddos were so proud of their completed books!

On Friday, Miss Carly came to visit and read us several stories about 
the Fall and Halloween.  We even made a cute Halloween craft!

Next week we will be talking about Fire Safety!
.
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As the weather is getting 

cooler, please remember to 

send in with your child a light 

jacket or sweatshirt as we will 

still be going outside as much 

as possible throughout the 

week! ☺

Wednesday, October 9th 
Fire Department Presentation

10:00am

Monday, October 14th 
Columbus Day

NO SCHOOL

Tuesday, October 15th 
Book Orders Due
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